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SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 26, 2017 

OUR LORD JESUS CHRIST, KING OF THE UNIVERSE 

 

WHEN APPLICABLE—please ensure that the following items 

 are in your bulletin and/or are also ANNOUNCED.  

*for the city**for all parishes in THE DIOCESE 

This will ensure that the same information is being heard across 

the diocese. 

THANK YOU 
 

ATTACHMENTS:  

 Called Together--Weekly Report-Nov. 22, 2017 

 

 

1. **RECEIVE ALL DIOCESAN NEWS DIRECTLY IN YOUR 

INBOX OR  ON YOUR PHONE: Email Teresa at 

reception@pgdiocese.bc.ca  OR TEXT pgd TO 514-900-0130 to join 

Flocknote – it is an email and text messaging tool created for churches, 

ministries, teams and other community organizations. It helps to 

communicate with the people by sending a simple text message. Please 

join us in keeping up with all the diocesan news.  

 

2. ** CALLED TOGETHER –GIVING, SHARING, SERVING –PLEASE REVIEW THE BI-WEEKLY REPORT.  

We continue to encourage those who have not yet made a pledge to consider making a contribution to 

Called Together. Thank you. 
 

3. CHRISTMAS MASS TIMES: Please submit all of your Mass times for the Christmas Octave of 2017 via 

email to Teresa at reception@pgdiocese.bc.ca as soon as possible. Thank you 

 

4. *MASS FOR ALL THE DEPARTED BISHOPS, PRIESTS AND RELIGIOUS: Please join Bishop Stephen 

Jensen on Monday, November 27, 2017, 7:00 PM at Sacred Heart Cathedral, to celebrate Mass 

for all departed bishops, priests and religious who have served in the Diocese of Prince George. 

 

City parishes are invited to gather and celebrate with Bishop Jensen, all other parishes in the diocese 

are requested to celebrate Mass that evening for the same intention.  

 

May the souls of all the faithful departed through the mercy of God, rest in peace. Amen. 

 

5. PAYROLL OFFICE DEADLINES FOR PARISH AND DIOCESAN CENTRE TIMESHEETS FOR THE 

MONTH OF DECEMBER:  

Pay Period Paid On Submit by 

November 11 – 24, 2017 December   1, 2017 Noon Friday, November 24, 2017 

November 25 – December 8, 2017 December 15, 2017 Noon Friday, December 8, 2017 

December 8 – 22, 2017 December 29, 2017 Noon Wednesday, December 20, 2017 
 

Payworks offices are closed for Christmas and Boxing Day, our deadline for finalizing payroll is 

December 22, 2017.  As most parish offices will be open to December 22, 2017, please provide us 

The son of Man will sit on the throne of 
his glory, and he will separate people one 
from another.  

Matthew 25-35-46 
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with an estimate of the hours for December 20, 21 and 22.  If there are any changes, please send an 

amended timesheet the following week.  Any adjustments required will be included on the January 

12, 2018 pay date. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Catherine 250-964-4424 ext 2105 or email at 

catherine@pgdiocese.bc-ca .  Thank you  
 

6. **ROHINGYA PERSECUTION IN MYANMAR: The Canadian Catholic Organization for Development 

and Peace-Caritas Canada is working with Caritas Bangladesh to support a food distribution 

program along the border with Myanmar. Development and Peace is also assisting Bangladesh with 

food and other emergency relief given the enormous strain that the refugee crisis is having on their 

own country’s very limited resources.  

 

You are invited make a financial contribution to the Myanmar Crisis Relief Fund. Instructions are on 

the Development and Peace website at https://www.devp.org/en/emergencies/bangladesh. Until 28 

November 2017 the Government of Canada will match all donations made to Development and 

Peace or any other eligible Canadian charity. 

 

7. EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES: 

 HERE ARE THE TEACHING POSITIONS STILL AVAILABLE WITH CISPG go to: 
http://cispg.ca/cispg/careers/ 

 

 

YOUNG ADULTS 

1. ST. VINCENT DE PAUL –BREAKFAST FOR THE CITY’S POOR 

Where:  St. Vincent de Paul Society, 1220 2nd Avenue 

When:  Saturday, December 2 @ 8:00 AM – 11:15 AM 

What:  Join other young adults from the community to prepare and serve breakfast. It will 

be an opportunity to laugh with and listen to beautiful people. This will be a great way to kick off 

the Advent season. Be sure to dress in casual clothing (aprons provided). 

Please park in the parking lot across from St. Vincent's, make your way to the back of the 

building and knock on the door to the far right. This is the back door to the kitchen, we will start 

prepping, and at 9:00AM start serving breakfast!! 

If you have questions, email Eunice at ejoyce@pgdiocese.bc.ca 

 

2. UNBC CAMPUS MASS: Campus Masses are held regularly Thursdays at 12:15 PM in the Interfaith 

Chaplaincy. Our last campus Mass for this semester and this year will be Thursday, November 30, 

2017.  
 

YOUTH 

1. DATE FOR DYC 2018 April 20-22, 2018 in Prince George, BC. Details to come over the next 

several months but for now, mark those calendars! 

 

FOR ALL AGES 

1.  4th ANNUAL CHRISTMAS COFFEEHOUSE FUNDRAISER – In collaboration with the Office of Youth & 

Young Adult Ministry and the John Paul II Club at UNBC, we will be hosting a coffeehouse 

fundraiser to support our young adults travelling to the RISE UP conference in Ottawa this year. 

Book your calendars for Sunday, December 17 @ 7 PM at the Art Space in PG! Poster and more 

details to come next week. 
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